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Ballet Arts Centre

                                                           of Winchester, Inc.
50 Cross Street 

Winchester, MA   01890 

781‑729-8556
www.bacw.com 

2014 - 2015 Spring Performance 
Costume Notice

Attached please find a costume invoice for the Spring Performances which will be held on Saturday and Sunday, May 2nd and 3rd, 2015 at McCall Middle School.  A costume will be ordered for every student currently enrolled, unless we are notified otherwise.  
If your child is NOT participating in the performance, you must notify the office before 
Friday, December 19th, 2014, 
in order for a costume not to be ordered.
All costume fees are due on Monday, January 5th, 2015.  All costume fees will be charged to the credit card on file on January 5th, 2015, unless a payment by cash or check has already been received.

Please be advised that if your child is not participating, much of the work after February is performance related. Once costumes have been ordered, no refunds can be made.
.   

Each student will have one costume ordered for each class s/he is enrolled in, with the following exceptions:
· Students taking two classes of the same level will only have one costume ordered. 
· Monday Intermediate 2 Ballet, Thursday Grade 3 Ballet, and Thursday Grade 4 Ballet will not be performing, so students will not be charged for a costume for this class. 
Please note, if you have a previous balance due it will be reflected on this invoice. If you have any questions regarding your statement, please notify the office at 781-729-8556. 
*For your convenience, we will be sending an electronic copy of this statement to your e-mail address on file. 
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